

August 2023

Dear Parents and Students,

Well, it's almost time for a new school year. We hope everyone has been having a great summer! This year will be busy and exciting. The following is a list of supplies you will need for the upcoming school year. Please make sure that supplies are replenished throughout the year.

## Required materials for English Language Arts, Science, Math and Social Studies:

\*6 pocket folders, three hole punched (red, green, blue, black, yellow and a "fun" one ③)

- \*2 One Subject 3 Hole Punched Notebook (Blue and Yellow)
- \*1 Three Subject 3 Hole Punched Notebook (Red)
- \*2 Marble Notebooks
- \*A supply of #2 pencils with erasers
- \*A box of colored pencils
- \*Small Pencil Sharpener
- \*Pencil case or box
- \*Scissors
- \*Headphones (please don't bring expensive ones)
- \*Change of clothes for PE
- \*BRING IN CHROMEBOOK on first day

As we begin the transition into a middle school atmosphere, students should not bring games, toys, trading cards, or possessions that are not needed for work in the classroom. Cell phones should be turned off and left in the backpacks during school hours.

We're really looking forward to working with you this year. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely, Mrs. Zarczynski Mr. Lawson